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STREET TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT

PROJECT UPDATE — November 2023
Hatcher Road from Central Avenue to 12th Street

The City of Phoenix Street Transportation Department appreciates the community’s
participation and thoughtful input while it considered proposed changes to the section of
Hatcher Road from Central Avenue to 12th Street.

In June 2023, the department hosted a live virtual public meeting to discuss a proposal to add
continuous bike lanes along this corridor. An online survey was available after the meeting to
gather additional feedback. The input gathered from that outreach effort and engineering
judgment were taken into consideration as department staff selected the final design.

PROJECT DETAILS

e The proposed update would add continuous bike lanes along Hatcher Road from Central
Avenue to 12th Street. The changes also would impact parking, traffic calming (vertical
delineators) and one driving lane along certain sections of the corridor.

DECISION

e The decision is to install buffered bike lanes along the corridor. Green vertical
delineators will be added to the buffers from 11th Street to 12th Street.

e View a detailed diagram of the changes coming to this corridor.

WHAT’S NEXT

e The new lane configuration will be striped after a pavement maintenance project that
was completed in October 2023. The vertical delineators for the protected bike lanes
will be installed following completion of the striping.

e Follow the project webpage for updates: Phoenix.gov/Streets/HatcherCentraltol12thSt

e Email bike@phoenix.gov to submit a question to the project team.




